Rotonda West Association, Inc.

Community Relations Committee
Minutes
Wednesday July 11, 2018

PRESENT: Andy Van Scyoc'(Chair), Linda Bondeson, Sue Superak, Earl Haas, Donna
Stogsdill, Sue Killion, Don Mahon & Barry Kean

ABSENT: David Pulaski, Russ Kulp, George Burger, Wayne Mengel & Christine Lee
OTHER MEMBERS: Ginni Mahon, Bob Bondeson, Steve Superak & Hank Killion
MANAGEMENT: Claudette Romano

The meeting was called to order at 1:10 pm and roll call was taken. June minutes approved via

email.
ANNIVERSARY EVENT
e Claudette Romano gave a report on the progress of the sub-committee.
® The event will be on 7/22 from 11:00am to 3:00pm and will have a Hawaiian Theme.
¢ The Hills will do the catering, Hot Dogs, Hamburgers & pulled pork with a surprise.
* Earl to check to see if he can get boxes from Helping Hand for donations.
* Wedo have the money box for Helping Hands.
e Money collected from the Dunk Tank will go for feeding needy families at Thanksgiving.
* Claudette also handed out a complete schedule of events. The sub-committee will be
very busy between now and the 22",
* Several meetings are planned between now and the 22™ to finalize all details of the event.
WEST WAYS
¢ Schedule for the July/August 2018 West Ways
* Deadline for copy/pictures August 17th
e Mail out 9/7/18
e Some of the stories will be Community Center 1 Anniversary, Election Follow-up,
Presidents message, Blood Drive, etc.
WEBSITE

4012 Visitors in June, US, Israel, Russia, Great Britain, Canada, Ukraine, Poland and
Romania.

All meetings received posted
A sub-committee is being formed to investigate upgrading the Website.



OLD BUSINESS

Andy working on Bulletin Board for Website.

* Andy asked if we could look at the possibility of the Christmas Parade at night. The
committee agreed we will look at it for 2019 since most of the material for the parade is
already printed for this year.

NEW BUSINESS

The meeting adjourned at 1:50 and Sue Killion treated everyone to delicious cookies.
The next meeting will be held on August 1*! at 2:00pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Linda Bondeson



